
 

2018 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
PAST PRESIDENT –  REPORT 

Presented by: Jason Hegberg 

First of all, I would like to apologize for not being present at all of the meetings this year.  I 
will try to be better with attendance in the coming year.    I would like to thank all of the 
Executive and Board Members for their hard work and dedication to SMHA.  We have a great 
program in place that will continue to grow and evolve with the right people making the 
tough decisions.  I believe we have a great group of people with a wealth of experience on 
this board and I hope we can continue to grow our program and be a leader amongst our 
Provincial Associations.  I would also like to thank all of the coaches, managers, and 
volunteers for all of their hard work this season. 

I have a few items to report on from this 2017-2018 season..      

1. SMHA Picture Day:  We once again used Life Touch Photography to take our team and 
individual photos this year.  Pictures were taken over a two day span and went very 
smoothly.   This years dates were Monday, November 27th, and Tuesday, November 28th.  
I have attached a Picture schedule for reference.   As far as I know, I believe our 
association members are happy with the product, I have not heard of or seen any 
complaints about this years pictures or the process in which we conduct them.    

2. Team Sponsorship:  This years Team Sponsorships were full, with each team in our 
association having a Sponsor from our Community.  I believe that all of our Sponsors 
have paid the appropriate fee and are committed to a three-year plan.  I have 
provided a spreadsheet to show the details.  We had three new Sponsors come on 
board this season and filled the open sponsorship teams.   As approved by the 
executive, the Pee Wee C Sponsor built us the Sponsorship sign in the Lobby in lieu of 
the monetary payment required for the 2017-2018 season.   I would refer you to the 
treasurer for confirmation that all funds were collected.   

Sincerely,  

Jason Hegberg  

Past President 


